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Cheers to Our Champs!

The school proudly congratulates our young achievers,
Adhithya (Class V) and Kavi Varshana (Class VI), for their
remarkable performances in the 3rd Traditional Archery

National Level Competitions held at Dindigul.

Adhithya showcased excellent precision and focus,
winning a silver medal in the 10m event.

Kavi Varshana displayed outstanding skill and
determination, securing a gold medal in the 10m event.

Your hard work and achievements are a source of great
inspiration to us all. The school applauds your dedication
and wishes you continued success in all your endeavors!




Heartiest Congratulations, Abhinov!

We are thrilled to announce that Abhinov, from Class 11, has
been selected to represent the Council in the Under-17 Table
Tennis category at the prestigious School Games Federation
of India (SGFI) tournament, which will be held at Diu & Daman.

This incredible achievement is a reflection of your relentless
dedication, skill, and passion for the sport. Your hard work has not
only brought pride to your school but has also set a shining
example for your peers.

We wish you all the very best as you take on this exciting
challenge. May you continue to excel and bring home more
accolades!
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A Round of Applause for Our Stars!

We are elated to announce the exceptional achievements of our
students at the CISCE Swimming Meet held at Disha A Life
school, Pollachi. Their hard work, dedication, and sportsmanship
have brought great honour to our school.

Nikarika Sri (Class 12) - 01 gold medal (100mts Breaststroke),
02 silver medals ( 100 backstroke, 800 freestyle)

Adhvaith (Class 12) - 01 gold medal (200mts Individual medley),
01 bronze medal ( 50mts Butterfly)

Chinnakaruppasamy (Class 9)- 02 silver medals ( 50mts
Butterfly, 200mts individual medley).

We are proud to share that all three of them have been selected
for the Nationals Meet.

Their achievements are a testament to their commitment and
perseverance. These swimmers have made us all incredibly
proud. Congratulations on their success and for setting a great
example for your peers.

Let them keep striving for excellence!






